Based upon the foregoing information, Chevron respectfully requests your adminis-
trative approval of these three unorthodox locations in the Eunice-Monument (G-SA)
Oil Pool and to enable Chevron to drill these wells during this 4th quarter 1995. We
further request that the Oil Conservation Division waive the 20-day notice period in
granting these administrative applications.

For further information regarding this matter, please contact me at (915) 687-7702.
Your prompt consideration will be greatly appreciated.

Yours very truly,
~ / —
N\
Andrew McCarty
Petroleum Engineer
ir
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